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From November 2023, we began accepting submissions on our Minimum feed-in tariff
review 2024-25 via Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were
given the opportunity to send us a response to a set of questions we provided.

What parts of our proposed methodology for setting the flat and
time-varying minimum feed-in tariffs do you support?

Your methodology protects the power company profit margins only and does nothing to
protect the consumer.

What parts of our proposed methodology should we change?

Should not be based on wholesale price, THE CONSUMER DOES NOT PAY WHOLESALE
PRICES.

For our overall methodology, or parts of it, what alternative
methodologies should we consider?

The price should be set based on what the consumer pays not what the electrical company
pays, the only thing your protecting here is the profit margins of the electrical companies.
After this change my bill is set to increase by over $1200 per year and that's assuming the
price | pay per kWh and the daily charges do not increase (spoiler alert, they will increase).

| export more than double, some years more than triple, the amount of power | consume,
after this change my bill will be over $2000 per year and that doesn't include the cost of
installation of my solar system which was nearly $20k



